Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 07/2021

Those in attendance were: Eric Womack, Susan Womack, Charity Robinson, Krystin Gentry, Becky Strunk, Janet Wilson, Glenn Ingram, Brandi Clough, Mark Wilson, Kim McIntyre and Morgan Ingram

GRC Summer Series is going well. Shirts will be in soon.

Run for Glory training runs on Tuesday's. Location Bellevue Baptist Church.

City of Champions will add a 10k this year. Work on course has started.

Building/Headquarters – Possibility of making the building a non-profit building meaning we would share the space with other non-profit groups in the area. Mtn. Bikers, Fly Fishers etc.

Divisions:

Website: Mark with working to restore email.

Social: On August 28th, there will be a no frills, 8 hour endurance run. There will be an 8 mile loop. Run as many loops as you wish in an 8 hour time frame. We 8n't Playin'. Campsites reserved, Cook out following. GRC members watch your email.

Grand Prix: Nothing to Report

Miles: Nothing to Report

Membership: Nothing to Report

Rookies: Nothing to Report

Apparel: No new apparel for COC. Possible training shirt for COC.

Trails: Grants pending. Once approved the money will go to steps leading to gorge up to the split, no new signs and bridge is still a go. Trail training runs to start back once it's cooler. Will be held different night from COC training runs.

Equipment: 4 sponsors for Arch. 3 have paid and the 4th set to pay in October. They will remain on Arch for 3 years. Both sides will say State/Finish. We will include GO and Friends of the falls.

Women's/Kid Division: We are in the party planning stage for end of the year celebration. Summer going well.

Next Meeting August 18th 5:30 pm Gadsden's Downtown Civic Center